
Welcome to September! 

Congratulations to Brent and Tanya Wiggins at 2 Fawn Hill Drive for being recognized by 

Garden Friends as the Featured Yard for September. If you see them, give them shout out for 

their efforts! 

There are many of you new to the neighborhood - Welcome! On behalf of the Briar Oaks Ladies 

Book Club, we invite you to come check us out! We have been in existence for 3 plus years, we 

sponsor the library at the subdivision entrance, and we love to read! Our format is easy: we meet 

monthly in member homes, review each book using a simple question format and have a short 

social after - catching up on vacations, families and area restaurants and fun! A monthly 

Newsletter recaps our meeting - so you always stay in the loop. Want to learn more? Contact 

Anne Young, 214-726 2399, via text and she’ll get back in touch. 

Let us all be mindful that school has started.  Please take extra care to keep our children safe as 

they board or offload from the bus and make their way home.   

Remember we are having our semi-annual homeowners meeting on September 28, 2022, at the 

Five Forks Library from 7-8 PM.  The main topic of discussion will be the 2023 budget. If you 

have other topics to bring up, there will be an opportunity to do so at the meeting.  We hope to 

see everyone there! 


